


are provided within the development to accommodate the needs of residents and visitors,
while also supporting our community's sustainability objectives.

I believe that a balanced approach is necessary, one that supports sustainable development
while also addressing the practical needs of residents, mitigating potential traffic impacts, and
promoting environmentally friendly transportation options. I would appreciate the opportunity
to discuss this matter further with the committee and to explore potential solutions.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Chintan Mehta




